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            6th March 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parents    
                       
As you will know, Friday 15th March 2024 is Comic Relief Day and so I thought I’d let 
you know how we are marking the day here at Sharps. 
 
As usual, we will be encouraging children to come to school with ‘crazy hair’ but with 
their usual full school uniform on. No face paints please, just crazy hair! 
 
We won’t be collecting money here at school so if you would like to contribute to the 
cause, please donate at your nearest bank or building society or online by following this 
link: 
 
https://comicrelief.com 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

M.Elsen 
 
Mr M Elsen  
Headteacher 
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